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LEGISTLATIVE HIGHLIGHTS

Lex Godfrey, CTEI Board Legislative Committee Chairman

Greetings from the CTEI
Legislative Committee. | hope
that each of you are having a
good school year and
enjoying the future leaders
and citizens of our great
state.

As we move past Election
Day and into the holiday
season, we have much to be
thankful for. We enjoy a
great deal of legislative
support and are provided
with an environment of
support that comes from the
Idaho Division of Career and
Technical Education as well.
In short, we are blessed to be
involved in career and
technical education in Idaho.
| would like to emphasize the
importance of legislative
relationships as we work to
improve the Career and
Technical Education
landscape across Idaho.

| encourage all to make an
effort to communicate
personally with one of your
elected officials. We each
have a story to tell of
successful students and the
impact of our programs in our
communities — share these
stories.

From these important
conversations we can build
bridges of understanding
which are valuable when
faced with legislative
opportunities.

Best Wishes.

$500 Grant to IBEA

Congratulations to IBEA for receiving a
$500 professional development grant from
CTEl The grant went to defray the cost of
room rentals and A/V service charges for
their Fall meeting in Sun Valley.

Do you have an idea for professional
development for your teacher association?
Follow this link to view eligibility
requirements and the application for CTEI
grant options.

https://cteidaho.org/Grants
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Con grats
to our

2023
Award Winnersl

Jenni Bradford, IDCTE

Bobbi Crosser-Finlayson

Levi Orr

Vickie Wolfe

Duane Rawlings

Hy'd Andrews

Brad Buehler Health Occupations- Mountain Home High School

Business Technology, ISU College of Technology

Kasee Smith

Alex Beal



